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19th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Uniform Policy Update - Correcting Skirt Criteria 
 

We greatly appreciate your support in embracing our new Uniform Policy, particularly regarding the 
adoption of black, pleated knee-length skirts. It has been heartening to witness so many parents and 
students align with our vision for a more unified and disciplined appearance. 
 
We understand that, while many of you have diligently followed our guidelines and purchased the 
appropriate skirts for your child, some may have unintentionally missed certain criteria. To ensure that all 
our students are compliant with our Uniform Policy, we kindly request your assistance in ensuring that your 
child's skirt meets all the required criteria by Monday 25th September, at the latest. 
 
The specific criteria for the black, pleated knee-length skirts are as follows: 

• Colour: The skirt must be black 
• Length: It must be knee-length 
• Pleats: The skirt should have pleats 

 
We want to make this process as smooth as possible for everyone and we understand that some families 
may face financial constraints in purchasing new skirts. Please know that we are here to support you in 
this regard. If you require financial assistance to acquire the correct uniform skirts, please do not hesitate 
to reach out to us. Our priority is to ensure that every student feels comfortable and confident in their 
uniform. 
 
For those seeking guidance on where to purchase these skirts, we highly recommend Uniform Direct as 
our preferred supplier. They offer skirts that meet all the criteria outlined in our Policy whilst ensuring a 
comfortable fit.  
 
We believe that a consistent and well-maintained Uniform Policy not only promotes a sense of belonging 
and unity among our students but also prepares them for success in their academic endeavours. Thank 
you for your co-operation and support in this matter. We look forward to seeing all our students in the 
correct uniform by 25th September. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in providing the best educational experience for your child. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
The Buckingham School 
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